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Here is a summary of the key items we discussed this week:
1. Data collection:  You understand that data collection times and dates are important.  We heard you say a later start and end time in the day may help us better capture resident, employee, and visitor parking.  We will find dates and times when special events are not being held so as not to skew the data.  We also heard that you have concerns about the number of days that data will be collected.  In addition, we heard that current data collection period will take place when school is not in session.  Although the Westside Village Magnet School (Kingston) is outside of the Galveston Avenue corridor study area, we’ll be looking for opportunities for additional data collection. 

1. Safety:  You have concerns about parked cars near intersections and stop signs and large vehicles parked on the street that limit sight lines for drivers and pedestrians.  The study will note areas where potential sightline or safety issues are evident.
1. Accessibility:  Accessibility for individuals with disabilities is also important.  The study will note any designated ADA stalls in the inventory and will track them as a specific use category.  We will make every attempt to determine whether a parked vehicle has a handicap placard or plate and note that in our data collection.
1. Other suggestions from the Sounding Board: 
1. Look at other communities for parking management strategies. 
1. Remember that Drake Park event and river traffic will impact Galveston parking.
1. Consider creative ways to use the alleys for parking?
As always, please feel free to contact me or anyone on the project team with any questions, comments, or concerns.  You can reach me at kswirsky@bendoregon.gov or (541) 323-8513.  
In addition, information will be regularly updated at our website: http://bendoregon.gov/parkingstudy.  Once there click on "Galveston Avenue Corridor Parking Study."

